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July 17, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians: 

 

Sky Vista is hosting a 6
th
 Grade WEB Orientation on Thursday, August 10

th
 from 8:50 a.m. to 3:50 p.m.  

 

The 6
th
 grade WEB (Where Everybody Belongs) Orientation helps students to make a positive transition from 

elementary school to middle school.  Eighth graders will be assisting as mentors to the 6
th
 graders and to new 

students throughout the year.  Students will participate in group activities to foster a successful Sky Vista 

experience.  Activities will include touring the campus, practicing locker combinations and understanding class 

schedules.  Remind your child to wear comfortable clothing.  This is a great opportunity for your student to make 

connections and have many of their questions answered before the first day of school.  They will also meet their 

teachers and run through a simulated day schedule to help them feel comfortable before the first day. 

 

If your child rides the bus, transportation will be provided and will run according to their regular schedule.  Bus 

schedules will be sent to you by the transportation department.  Questions regarding bus schedules should be 

directed to the transportation department at 720-886-7400. 

 

The 6
th
 Grade WEB Orientation is the first step toward success at middle school, so attendance is strongly 

encouraged. 

 

PLEASE SEND A SACK LUNCH WITH YOUR CHILD AS THE CAFETERIA WILL NOT BE OPEN.  

Your child will not need any supplies or a backpack on this day. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tanya Senesac, Counselor & WEB Coordinator       

Zach Moody, WEB Coordinator 

 

As part of their mentoring role, the WEB Leaders will be calling their group members to personally invite the 6
th
 

graders to the Orientation Day.  If you do not want your child’s WEB Leader to receive your phone number, 

please contact Mrs. Senesac at rsenesac@cherrycreekschools.org or Mr. Moody at 

zmoody@cherrycreekschools.org      
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